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Note No. 01/17

The Permanent Mission of Barbados to the United Nations and other International
Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the United
Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) and has the honour to
inform that Barbados will be represented at the seventy-fourth session of the
Committee on the Rights of the Child by:

Cont’d

The Honourable Steven D. Blackett, M.P., Minister of Social Care,
Constituency Empowerment and Community Development (Head
of Delegation);

HE. Mr. Bentley Gibbs, Ambassador and Permanent
Representative, Permanent Mission of Barbados to the United
Nations and other International Organisations in Geneva,

Mrs Janet Phillips, Permanent Secretary, Ministry of Social Care,
Constituency Empowerment and Community Development;

Mr Kenneth Knight, Chairman, Child Care Board,

Mrs Faith Marshall-Harris, Chairperson, Coordinating Commuttee
on the Rights of the Child,

Ms. Denise Nurse, Deputy Director, Child Care Board;

Dr. Ricardo Kellman, Foreign Service Officer, Ministry of Foreign
Affairs and Foreign Trade;

Mrs. Shani Griffith-Jack, First Secretary, Permanent Mission of
Barbados to the United Nations and other International
Organisations in Geneva, and

Mr Dwaine Inniss, First Secretary, Permanent Mission of Barbados
to the United Nations and other International Organisations in
Geneva.
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The Permanent Mission of Barbados to the United Nations and other International
Organisations in Geneva avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the Office of
the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights (OHCHR) the
assurances of its highest consideration.

Geneva, 10 January, 2017

To:  Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights
(OHCHR)
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